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Pear Parents,

Tt was good to see so wmany of you at our Meet The
Teacher evening earlier this month. T hope vou found it
useful,

we have had a busy start +o the term with everyone
settling m well +o Hheir new classes. Our Sehool Leadership
Team have been chosen and are full of ideas for Heuse
Challenges and events. There are newly appointed
House/Vice-House Captaivs and Pupil Couneil
represewtatives. Tu future vewsletters they will update
you ov their proegress,

PF pupils enjoved 4 days in Lendrick Wuir last week, getting
to kuow pupils from cluster scheols as part of +heir high
scheol transitien. Thavk you te Wirs Greig and Wirs Anderson
for accompanying them.

Powerful Pow

T32-7F are plawming o visit the Black Watch Museum in fice (e
coming weeks as part of their WW2Z study, Super S

House €
Ow Tuesday 7" October, 2-2pm, you are all welcome +o join :

your children i class +o see what they have been learving
and maybe join in a lessonl The Parent Council will alse draw
the raffle at the end of the aftervoon, Many thavks to
them all for +heir fundraising efforts.

As dlways, please keep n +ouch with any feedvack or
CONCErns,

Kind regards

Jackie Farrell
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